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March 27, 2020 
 

Good afternoon, 

On behalf of the Warrensburg R-VI School District, I hope everyone is doing well, staying healthy, 
and being safe.  As we all navigate through this difficult time, just know that together we will be 
stronger when things get back to normal. 

Our district staff has and will continue to work diligently to provide educational resources for 
students and families.  I would encourage you to communicate with your student’s teacher(s) (if 
you haven’t already). 

Here is some additional information regarding our Food Service program: 

Over the last seven weekdays, our Food Service program has supplied and distributed 6,869 
meals to students and families.  I fully expect this number to be over 8,300 after today.  Our food 
service personnel along with some of our Adventure Club staff have done an amazing job of 
preparing and distributing food to our school community.  We cannot begin to thank them enough! 

Because of the increasing number of meals that we are providing, and the fact that 245+ of these 
meals are being delivered (door to door), beginning next week, we will be distributing on Monday, 
Wednesday, and Friday instead of each day.  On Monday’s and Wednesday’s, we will be 
providing meals for two days (4 meals) for everyone, and Friday will be normal (2 meals).  We will 
continue to distribute from all five buildings (Sterling, Reese, Martin Warren, Maple Grove and the 
high school).   

Here is a link to a video produced by the State of Missouri for kids regarding COVID-19: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ogu0vjv-E44 

Lastly, I want to thank everyone for their patience and flexibility during this unprecedented time.  
Please know that our number one concern is, and always will be, the students of our district. 

Stay safe! 

Scott Patrick 

District Superintendent 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/XBZV5vIy9FV4ApqJ5JVXgQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRgX2qWP0QraHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vd2F0Y2g_dj1PZ3Uwdmp2LUU0NFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAAWN35epXk_9FIZdmNvaHJvbkB3YXJyZW5zYnVyZ3I2Lm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


  
  

 
 
 



  
  

 
 
 



  
  

 
 
 



  
  

 
 
 

  


